Ronald Reagan Presidential Library
Digital Library Collections

This I1s a PDF of a folder from our textual collections.

Collection: Baker, James A.: Files
Folder Title: Council of Economic Advisors (3)
Box: 7

To see more digitized collections
visit: https://reaganlibrary.gov/archives/digital-library

To see all Ronald Reagan Presidential Library inventories visit:
https://reaganlibrary.gov/document-collection

Contact a reference archivist at: reagan.library@nara.gov

Citation Guidelines: https://reaganlibrary.qov/citing

National Archives Catalogue: https://catalog.archives.gov/



https://reaganlibrary.gov/archives/digital-library
https://reaganlibrary.gov/document-collection
https://reaganlibrary.gov/document-collection
mailto:reagan.library@nara.gov
https://reaganlibrary.gov/citing
https://catalog.archives.gov/




























February 2, 1984

Martin Feldstein Public Appearances

- During the week of January 23, the press staff contacted
the various television talk shows in order to implement
the public affairs plan for the Budget. In the course of
these inquiries, we were informed by "Good Morning
America" and "This Week with David Brinkley" that they
were booking Chairman Feldstein.

-- Because this booking was not part of our plan and was not
initiated by the Office of the Press Secretary, we asked
the Chairman's office for an explanation. His staff, in
turn, asked for a copy of the public affairs plan and
informed us that they were arranging their own
interviews.

- The Office of the Press Secretary, in accordance with the
public affairs plan of the Office of Communications,
arranged two interviews with the Chairman: February 2 on
CBS "Morning" and PBS "McNeil-Lehrer".

-- The week of January 23, the press office was informed
that Chairman Feldstein would have two private press
briefings on the Economic Report -- one on February 1 and
another on February 2, both with "selected" reporters.
He also scheduled a White House Press Room briefing for
Thursday morning, February 2. The Chairman's staff was
advised that the press room briefing would be contentious
and probably not the best forum for the briefing. The
staff would not be dissuaded.

-- In spite of repeated requests, we were never informed by
the CEA staff of the television bookings listed in the
attachment.







































